barrey

## Barnard College

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, NEW YORK 10027

September 16, 1976

Dear Dr. Lamm,

My warmest congratulations on your appointment to be President of Yeshiva University. You take office in an outstanding institution. I'm sure this is a time of great pride for you as it is for Yeshiva.

I wish you both personal and professional fulfillment in your new position, and look forward to meeting you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Jacquelyn Anderson Mattfeld

President

Dr. Norman Lamm Office of the President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, N. Y. 10033

JAM:jd